
Clemson to host PSAT/SAT workshops        

CLEMSON – The Greenville Regional Office of South Carolina Personal Pathways for 

Success and Clemson University are hosting a PSAT/SAT workshop on Saturday, Oct. 

13, at the University Center in Greenville from 10 a.m.-noon and 1-3 p.m. The cost for 

each participant is $20, with lunch provided for all participants who register in advance.  

Clemson University’s Charles H. Houston Center has joined the Greenville office as a 

partner in this effort to reach students in the Upstate. 

This workshop is open to all high school students, but is designed for high school 

sophomores and juniors who will take the PSAT/NMSQT as part of National Merit 

Scholarships qualifying. For more information about the National Merit Scholarship 

program, please visit the National Merit Scholarship Corporation website at 

http://www.nationalmerit.org.    

The instructor for the course, Tim Jantzi, of Jantzi Test Prep, has successfully prepared 

tens of thousands of students for the PSAT/SAT nationwide since 1987. For more 

information visit http://www.4SATPrep.com.   

A December workshop will also be held in Clemson. The 4-hour workshop will focus on 

strategies and skills students will need in order to increase their overall scores on the 

national exam.   

To register contact Elaine Gray in Greenville at 864-467-3620 or Teresa Kelley at 

Clemson University 864-656-0676. 
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